
 

 

 

June 17, 2024 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are reaching out to notify you of the highly anticipated Hubbell Extreme Build which will take 

place at On With Life's campus from Friday, September 13 through Friday, September 20, 2024. 

Hubbell Realty Company has graciously selected our organization as this year's Extreme Build 

recipient where they, along with 100+ trade partners, will be building two brand new 4,000 

square foot family homes in just 7 days! These homes allow families and loved ones of those 

we serve to stay close – free of charge – to support them in their rehabilitation. 

We have worked diligently with our supporters, their construction teams and the city to ensure 

as minimal impact to you as possible. 

However, during these days, and some before, you may experience higher levels of traffic along 

SW Ankeny Road, especially at our west entrance, as material and building delivery occurs. The 

build is 24/7 so overnight noise, traffic and lights may be expected.  

As neighbors and friends of On With Life, we cordially invite you to the following celebrations:  

 Homes of Hope Kick-off Parade - Friday, September 13 at 7:30AM  

 Homes of Hope Grand Opening - Thursday, October 3 from 4-7PM  

If you would like to get involved with volunteer opportunities during the build or consider 

donating, please visit https://www.onwithlife.org/homesofhope. We appreciate your support 

and look forward to even better serving our community! 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Sarah Bacehowski, Marketing and PR 

Director, at sarah.bacehowski@onwithlife.org, or 515.451.8628. 

Thank you! 

Your On With Life Team 
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